
   

   

   

   

    

 

Roosevelt High School is Celebrating 100 
Years! You're Invited! 
 

 
Register to attend the Centennial Celebration on August 27th 
from 1 pm to 3 pm, and stop by Roosevelt Alumni for Racial 
Equity’s table. The event is being organized by the Roosevelt 
High School Foundation. 
 
Remarkably, the new Centennial RHS Wall of Honor includes 7 
individuals from the Roosevelt Alumni for Racial Equity (RARE) 
team!  
 
If you're not familiar with RARE, please take a moment to read 
about RARE and its programs and stop by our table on the 27th 
to ask any questions. We hope you will consider marking our 
school's milestone by making a donation towards improved 
racial equity in our schools. 
 
RARE needs your support to continue to grow and fulfill its 
mission. Gifts by credit card or check and be made on our 
website. Gifts of stock are also appreciated. Monthly donation 
plans are available - and many employers will match their 
employees' donations. Like the foundation RARE is a 501c3 
non-profit organization.  
 
Register ASAP! We hope to see you on campus August 27th! It 
promises to be a lot of fun.    

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://roosevelths.seattleschools.org/news/centennial-celebration/
https://rhs4racialequity.org/
https://rhs4racialequity.org/donate-to-rare/
https://roosevelths.seattleschools.org/news/centennial-celebration/

